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DCC Planning Department have granted BAM permission to extend their working day 

by three hours to 10 pm to carry out “Facade Works & Low Level Noise operations”  

on Tuesday the 20th and the 27th and Thursday  22nd and 29th of July .  

The work involves setting out work stations for the following day, essentially cranes 

moving slabs and cladding material around the site for the following days work and 

removing waste from the previous days work. The work is deemed low noise and crane 

based and should have minimum impact on surrounding communities.  

We expect that if this case is proven  that the work is quiet and has minimal impact 

BAM  will seek a continuous extension to their work day  up to Christmas  (or 

possibly for the duration of the build) for four days  a week.     

We have been advised by BAM  that there should be no impact on anyone as there 

should be no evidence of noise or additional light pollution either from the site or as 

workers enter or leave the site after 7.00 p.m (the official closing time)  

If however  you experience disruption cas a result of these works can you please 

ensure that you report the issue to DCC planning (planning@dublincity.ie) and also to 

the BAM helpline (01-5311110) . 

 It would also be helpful if you copy the Resident's Alliance  Group in your 

correspondence  (info@residentsalliancegroup.com) 

 

 

 

 

Live Calendar of Work Notices  

Check the RAG website for all BAM 

published work notices  

Calendar of Work Notices  
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